Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION I1 - CAGAYAN VALLEY
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BATANES

DIVISION MEEERANDUM
CID-2023

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Secondary School Heads
This Schools Division

From: ALFREDO B. GUMARU JR. EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Date: October 03, 2023

Subject: SUBMISSION OF SCIENCE RESEARCH PROJECT MANUSCRIPT
TO THE DIVISION SCREENING COMMITTEE FOR THE DIVISION
SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY FAIR 2023

1. In preparation for the conduct of the Regional Science and Technology Fair
2023, this office through the Curriculum Implementation Division (CID),
encourages the participating secondary schools to submit research project
manuscript on or before October 20, 2023.

2. The upcoming RSTF has no official date yet as the guidelines and advisories
from the Central Office are still subject to finalization and approval.

3. The Division Education Program Supervisor in Science will conduct an
orientation to the teacher-coaches and the learners about the documentary
requirements in the Regional and National Competitions once qualifiers are
identified.

4. Should there be clarifications, all concerned may contact Jennifer H. Moro,
EPS-Science, through the email address: jennifer.moro@deped.gov.ph, or at
cellular no. 0919-990-1107.

5. For information, guidance, and compliance of all concerned.
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